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Background

Low calorie diets (LCD), delivered through 
face-to-face appointments, can achieve 
significant weight loss and 46% remission 
rates at one year (1). 

Method

The aim of this evaluation is to assess the 
retention and clinical effectiveness of a digital 
LCD programme for adults living with type 2 
diabetes.

Results

28 started the programme; 26 (93%) completed 
the TDR phase; 89% of TDR starters completed 
food reintroduction. 68% completed the 12 
month programme. 29% re-gained 2kg and 
commenced a Refocus phase. 

Conclusion: Data demonstrates that a digital 
LCD remission programme results in significant 
weight loss, glycaemic improvement and 
medication reductions at 12 months. 
Engagement levels and retention rates remain 
high.  

Conclusion

Data from adults with type 2 diabetes, 
following a digitally-enabled LCD programme 
(12-week 800 kCal total diet replacement 
(TDR); 4 weeks food reintroduction; 8 months 
behaviour change support; supported by a 
Diabetes Specialist Dietitian) were collected 
and analysed to determine retention, 
engagement and outcomes for the 12 month 
programme. Patients had access to a 
smartphone app for self-monitoring and 
dietitian support.
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For patients with two HbA1c results available: 
Improvement in HbA1c from baseline to month 12 
noted in 75%, with an average reduction of 33.4%. 

Average weight loss

14.2kg 14.7kg
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Remission was achieved in 62.5% of patients. 
96 prescriptions were stopped with an average 
of 3.3 prescriptions stopped per patient. 
Metformin was restarted in 6 participants. 
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